
 
 

 April 23, 2014      
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,   
 
Re: Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.’s 2015 Cost of Service Electricity Distribution Rate Application; 
EB-2014-0083 
 
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. (“Hydro One Brampton”) is pleased to file its 2015 Cost of Service 
Electricity Distribution Rate Application with the Ontario Energy Board (“the Board”).  

Hydro one Brampton is filing this Application through the OEB Regulatory Electronic Submission System 
(“RESS”) followed by two (2) hard copies of Hydro One Brampton’s 2015 Cost of Service Electricity 
Distribution Rate Application.  

Statement of Confidentiality  

Hydro One Brampton has made certain redactions in the Application, and is requesting that the Board 
allow the redacted information to remain in confidence in this proceeding. As discussed below, Hydro 
One Brampton submits that the redacted information constitutes personal information, as defined in 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (“FIPPA”) and confidential benchmarking data 
owned by the 3rd Party.  

The redactions have been made in the following documents: 

1. 2011 Corporate Tax Returns filed as an Appendix to Exhibit 4 of the Application. The redacted 
information consists of the names and contract agreement numbers of apprentices who were 
the subject of apprenticeship tax credit claims (Part 21, area 601). 
 

2. Hydro One Brampton Business Plan, Financial Summary and Staffing Request, 2014-2019 filed as 
an Appendix B to Distribution System Plan of the Application. Hydro One Brampton has used the 
benchmarking data, owned by the 3rd Party and is bound by the contractual obligation of 
confidentiality to the data provided in the Report in the strictest of confidence at all times. The 
3rd Party has prepared the Report by obtaining confidential information from the 4th Parties and 
the information should therefore not be released to anyone.  
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The owner of the Report is prepared to make representation to the Board with regards to its ownership 
and confidentiality rights, if the Board requires. 

Hydro One Brampton will be filling confidential unredacted version of the 2011 Corporate Tax Returns in 
accordance with Rule 9A02 of the Board’s Practice Direction on Confidential Fillings. 

We would be pleased to provide any additional information that the Board requires in the processing of 
these documents. If additional information is required, please contact the undersigned: 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Miller 
Director of Regulatory Affairs & Communications 
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
(905)-452-5504 
smiller@hydroonebrampton.com 
 
Paul Tremblay, President & CEO, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
Marc Villett, Vice-President, Finance, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.  
 
Encl. 
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